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New York State Senate Puerto Rican and Latino Caucus to Host Public Meeting on “The

State of The Latino Women Entrepreneurs”

Bronx, NY- State Senator Rubén Díaz, Chairman of the New York State Senate Puerto Rican

and Latino Caucus, has announced that the Caucus will host a Public Meeting to solicit

testimonies from interested individuals about The State of the Latino Women

Entrepreneurs in New York State. “The public meeting will accept oral and written

testimonies related to issues and concerns affecting Latino Women in business,” Sen. Diaz

expressed.

The meeting will take place on December 1, 2010 from 10 am to 1 pm, and will be held at

https://www.nysenate.gov/committees/latino-caucus


Lincoln Medical and Mental Health Center – Auditorium, located at 234 East 149th Street,

Bronx, NY 10451.

The meeting is open to the public to both attend and participate. Depending on the number

of people wishing to testify, some may be asked to do so in written testimony.

Those wishing to testify or attend are asked to contact Ralph Morales, at (718) 991-3161 or

morales@nysenate.gov


